
 

 

SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING   

High School Board Room 
January 23, 2017 

 
             CONSENT AGENDA 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

1. The Administration recommends approval of the bills to be paid as of January 23, 2017. (VI, A) 
2. The Administration recommends approval of the Treasurer’s Report and Investment Report for the 

month of November, 2016. (VI, B) 
3. The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute teachers for the 2016-2017 school 

year: 

Susan Ender Elem K-6 

Kelly Pantano PK-4 

Nathan Shorb Mid-level Math 6-9; Elem K-6; Mid-level Science 6-9, French PK-12 

Theresa Vogel Elem K-6 

4. The Administration recommends accepting the resignation of the following staff: 

Henry Lemmons, Cafeteria Monitor, Hopewell Elementary School, effective January 10, 2017. 

5. The Administration recommends approval of unpaid leave of the following staff: 

Diane Price, Cafeteria Worker, Southern Lehigh High School, March 29, 30 and 31, 2017. 

Margaret Treacy, Special Education Instructional Assistant, Joseph P. Liberati Intermediate School, 
March 7, 8 and 9, 2017. 

Kelly Sleeman, Instructional Assistant, Hopewell Elementary School, June 1, 2, 5 and 6, 2017. 

6. The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute staff for the 2016-2017 school 
year: 

Henry Lemmons, Substitute Cafeteria Monitor, an hourly rate of $10.63 

Theresa Vogel, Substitute Instructional Assistant, an hourly rate of $16.45 

7. The Administration recommends approval of the following staff for the Homework Club, Joseph P. 
Liberati Intermediate School, a rate of $44.53 per hour, for the 2016-2017 school year: 

Tara Cook 

Lisa Dex 

Bethene Graf 

Kristen Grosse 

Rebecca Hamm 

Sherry Lesavoy 

Lisa Lowry 

Lorenna Placencia 

Brynne Rice 
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Karen Ryan 

Sandra Santiago 

Russel Tucker 

8. The Administration recommends approval of the following volunteer coaches for the 2016-2017 school 
year: 

Brian Duffy  Boys Lacrosse 

Steven Kluemper  Boys Volleyball 

Robert Trexler  Softball 

9. The Administration recommends approval of the following coaches for the 2016-2017 school year: 

Andraea Drabenstott Head Boys Tennis  $5407 

Rosemary Grube  Asst. Softball  $4738 

Brian Neefe  Head Softball  $7894 


